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Camden Council 
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C.) council 

Terry Doran 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO BOX 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

4 December 2015 

Dear Terry, 

Oh 11 111 PCU063114 

Council Reference: SC3529 
Record Number: 15/343234 

RE: CAMDEN LEP 2010 (AMENDMENT NO. 39) — LGA BOUNDARY REALIGNMENT 
BETWEEN CAMDEN AND CAMPBELLTOWN LGAs 

I refer to the attached Planning Proposal for the Department of Planning and Environment's 
consideration. 

On 22 September 2015, Council resolved to submit this Planning Proposal to the Department 
of Planning and Infrastructure for Gateway Determination to enable the amendment of 
various LEP maps to reflect the realignment of the LGA boundary between Camden and 
Campbelltown Councils which was gazetted on 27 November 2015. 

In addition, Council intends to use its delegation pursuant to Section 23 of the EP&A Act 
1979 as the matter is considered to be of local significance. The delegation will be sub- 
delegated to the General Manager. 

In this regard, please find enclosed a compact disk containing the following material: 

• Planning Proposal 
• Report to Council dated 22 September 2015 
• Copy of NSW Government Gazette dated 27 November 2015 

I note that the report to Council and the copy of the NSW Government Gazette are also 
included as attachments to the Planning Proposal document. 

Should you or your officers require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
Peter McKenna on 4654 7800 or peter.mckenna©camden.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter McKenna 
SENIOR PROJECT OFFICER — STRATEGIC PLANNING 

Department cif Planning 

8 DEC 2015 

Scanning Room 
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